Safeguarding Changes for 2024-25

From September 2024 there will be some changes to the Safeguarding Team at Astley
Community High School.

Designated Safeguarding Lead - Head of Mr R Goodman
School

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (Y9) Mr S Henderson

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (Y10) | Mr J Hamilton

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (Y11) | Mrs R Hewitson

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (Y12) | Mrs N Gilhooley

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (Y13) | Mrs A Bartlett

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (SEN) | Mrs D Liddle

As we move forward into the new academic year, if you have any safeguarding concerns or
issues then please contact the Designated Safeguarding Lead or relevant deputy.

Safequarding for over the Summer Holidays

If you have an urgent safeguarding issue regarding one of our students over the summer
holidays please contact:

Northumberland Children’s Services: 01670 536400

If you have an urgent concern about the mental health of a child please contact:
NHS Crisis Team: 0303 123 1146

Samaritans: 116 123

Text Shout to 85258

Dial 999 or go to your nearest hospital’'s Accident & Emergency department.

If you have any concerns around domestic violence please contact:

Northumberland Domestic Abuse Services: 01434 60 80 30



